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April 27, 2018 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Palm Beach County Medical Society is a member organization for 
physicians with over 1500 members which includes medical students, 
residents, physician assistants and of courses physicians. We will be celebrating 
our 100 year anniversary in 2019.  
 

Keiser University has been a part of our Circle of Friends family since 2011. 
Elizabeth Houlihan and Barbara Jacobowitz are my two main contacts at 
Keiser and they are both extremely engaged and a pleasure to work with. 
The Society has hosted several events and attended many programs at Keiser 
over the years and they have seen to every detail. Ms. Jacobowitz was 
honored in the Outreach/Prevention category at our 15th Annual Heroes in 
Medicine luncheon that was held on April 20th 2018 at the Kravis Center for 
Performing Arts. 
 
Keiser University is an invaluable resource for the Medical Society and our 
1500 members and their staff. We are grateful to be working with them hand 
and hand to better serve our members and our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Deanna Lessard 
 
Deanna Lessard 
Director of Member Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


